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Dear Applicant 
 
Newly Qualified Teacher Recruitment  
 
I hope you will seriously consider starting your teaching career in London with a 
placement in a Church of England school covered by the Diocese of London. 
 
The London Diocesan Board for Schools (LDBS) would be very pleased to receive a 
completed application form from you for our ‘NQT Pool’. 
 
An application form is enclosed but you may wish to request one as an e-mail 
attachment: pat.regan@london.anglican.org or download it from our website: 
http://schools.london.anglican.org/NQTs/nqt-index.htm#details 
 
Completed forms may be returned by post or by e-mail to me. Selected applicants will be 
interviewed in our offices at Causton Street. If accepted you will join the ‘Pool’ and be 
notified of vacancies in your chosen geographical areas. 
 
I look forward to receiving your form – if you wish to contact me please use the numbers 
above – I am often out in schools but leave a message and I promise to call you back. 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
Pat Regan 
Recruitment and Retention Co-ordinator  
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